
Phone the Booking Secretary, John Lewis-Tunster, on 07964 775006

Dear Diner,

Reminder:
Sunday 28th December: The last Sunday lunch of the year will be at The Amroth Arms,
Amroth. This will be our second visit in 2024. Full details can be found in the 2024 listing,
Phone John as soon as possible if you want to come.

                        This is a list of events to look forward to in January 2025:

Sunday 5th January: The first of the early month Winter Sunday lunches will be held at
The Bush Inn at Robeston Wathen. Full details will become available in the New Year
Dates and Venues page on the website, but it is already known to many of you. Please phone
John as soon as possible to let him know if you want to come.

Tuesday 14th January: John has not been able to find a venue that  will be open for lunch
so soon after the Christmas and New Year period; they want a rest after the busy period.
There is an alternative that may be pleasing to some of you.

Event:  Royal Opera: The Tales of Hoffmann. (Offenbach) Wed 15th January. 6.45 p.m. At Vue Carmarthen. If you
are interested, please phone Philip or John as soon as possible as booking has already opened.

Event: New York  Met: Aida (Verdi) Saturday 25th January 2025. It will be shown at The Torch Theatre at Milford
Haven on Wednesday 29th January at 6:00 p.m. If you are interested, phone Philip or John as soon as possible. Food
before the performance will be available. 

Sunday 26th January: The first of the end of the month Sunday lunches for 2025 will  be at
Charlie’s in Reynalton. Full details can be found in the listing in the new year. Phone John
as soon as possible if you want to come.

Event: RB: Swan Lake (Tchaicovsky). This is the Liam Scarlett production. Thursday 27th February. Let Philip or
John know as soon as possible if you are interested.
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